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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Anglian Learning Intranet System (ALIS) launch for Year 7 Parents 

 

I am very pleased to introduce you to an exciting new online platform for parents/carers called 

Anglian Learning Intranet System (ALIS).  This platform will allow you to see information about your 

child that we have previously not been able to share with you.  ALIS now provides us with the 

means to do so; we feel that this additional insight for parents/carers will allow for even stronger 

relationships between home and school. 

ALIS will allow you to see details about your child’s attendance, house points, behaviour and much 

more, provided through a mobile friendly portal.  This is a platform developed by a team within 

Anglian Learning and we are hoping to introduce further developments over the coming months.  

Initially, we are piloting the use of ALIS with Year 7 parents only so that we can ensure a smooth 

roll-out to the wider College community.  Some examples of what the ALIS platform looks like can 

be seen below.  

On Monday 25th April you will receive an email from Anglian Learning containing the subject line 

‘ALIS Account Activation’.  You will then be led through a simple process to activate your account 

and create a password. Please check your spam folder if you do not receive this by the end of the 

day.  The activation process will take no more than 10 minutes.  There is a user guide attached to 

this email which provides further details about how to activate your account and login to ALIS 

moving forwards.  If you experience any difficulties with this process please contact 

alissupport@sawstonvc.org for assistance.  Please note that this email address should only be used 

for technical support. 

I hope that you find ALIS a useful addition to our home-school communication tools.  We are very 

excited to provide you with this new level of information about your child. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss S Gelder 

Deputy Principal 
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